RECEIVED

DEC 21 2010

December 16, 2010

Mark Tanner Construction ATTN Mark Tanner PO Box 3913 Truckee, CA 96160-3913

Dear Mark,



A non-profit organization enhancing our children's education and fostering a lifelong appreciation of the creative arts.

ArtsForTheSchools.org

Thank you for your recent donation of \$50.00. In these economic times community support becomes more meaningful than ever. We appreciate your leadership in ensuring Arts For the Schools is able to continue enhancing our children's education and foster a lifelong love of the creative arts.

The benefits of art education help to shape a child's overall well-being and academic achievement. Students learn patience, self-motivation, discipline, responsibility, problem solving techniques, and critical thinking with special artistic and aesthetic skills. Students learn to focus and explore their creativity and imagination and realize the value of applying art to real life issues. Students also learn about our multicultural world when they engage with unique and professional visiting artists. Your support makes all of this possible.

Again, on behalf of our children and our community, thank you for your contribution. Arts For the Schools is a non-profit 501(c) 3 corporation, tax ID #88-0203873. For more information please visit our website at www.artsfortheschools.org. We hope to see you at AFtS OnStage performances this year!

Sincerely,

Raine Howe

Executive Director

Thank you!

PS – Your donation will help us to meet our \$10,000 Challenge Grant from the combined generosity of an Anonymous Donor, Truckee Tahoe Community Foundation Donor Advised Funds and AFtS Board Members...Thank you!!

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 866

Truckee, CA 96160

(530) 582-8278